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The	committee	did	not	meet	this	month,	but	communicated	through	email	of	the	difficulties	
that	the	members	have	encountered	in	the	next	step	of	the	process	we	are	at.	
	
This	process	is	about	finding	people	who	would	be	able	to	partake	in	the	filming	of	this	video.		
Our	expectations	were	that	we	might	be	able	to	get	people	who	are	members	of	other	
Fellowships	to	be	the	actors	in	these	abbreviated	meeting	videos.		Making	this	process	more	
difficult	is	to	also	find	a	production	facility	in	the	same	area	to	make	the	videos.		This	seems	to	
be	a	temporary	obstacle.	
	
During	our	February	meeting,	we	will	have	to	re-examine	our	current	pathway	to	find	an	
alternative	method	of	accomplishing	this	next	step,	if	the	committee	is	unable	to	put	all	the	
pieced	together	for	this	next	step.		It	is	possible	that	the	committee	may	need	to	focus	on	
production	facilities	locations	that	might	be	willing	to	take	on	this	project	and	then	trying	to	
secure	volunteer	actors.	
	
Because	of	the	geographic	diversification	of	the	committee	members,	we	are	certain	that	
something	will	be	worked	out	to	get	our	committee	past	this	temporary	difficulty.	
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